
I am frustrated to be having to write another submission objecting to Hills of Gold Wind
Farm.

I Object to Public Benefit being given greater weighting than the concerns of non-associated
neighbours of the wind farm, local majority objecting community, and Tamworth Regional
Council planning staff and Councilors.

The Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure have not listened to the extensive
consultation with the local community over six years.

Ongoing impacts on Nundle village and surrounding range (clearing, hydrology impacts,
biodiversity) remain unknown and unaddressed.

It is not a good example of a well sited project or social licence. Our community should not
have to be subjected to such overbearing, pressure that has been constant. I am concerned
about the health implications of this for community members. It has been too much for our
Hills of Gold Preservation Inc committee to contend with such ongoing pressure and I fear
for members’ health and families despite their tenacity.

I give permission for my submission to be emailed on my behalf. Please remove my
personal information.

Yours sincerely,

Nundle




